_ Caledon
MEALS ON WHEELS

... serving Caledon, Orangeville and Surrounding Communities

March 4, 2024

BPW Brampton

333 Gooseberry Street
Orangeville, Ontario
LO9W 5B9

Dear Brampton Business & Professional Women’s Club of Ontatio,

On behalf of Caledon Meals on Wheels, I am reaching out to express our sincere appreciation for
your recent thoughtful contribution. Your generosity holds immense significance for us, and we
are genuinely grateful for your support.

Your belief in our cause is not merely a financial endorsement but a vote of confidence in the
meaningful work we undertake. With your support, we can enhance our programs, extend our
outreach, and ensure that nobody in Caledon and the surrounding areas is left without the
assistance they require.

Once again, thank you for your support. Your kindness is a shining example of the compassion

within our community, and it serves as an inspiration for others to join us in making a difference.
Looking forward to a continued partnership in supporting the well-being of our community.

With heartfelt thanks,

Kim Rodrigues, Executive Director
Kim.rodrigues@cmow.org
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